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Dear Mr Stephenson,

Thank you for your application to vary a condition at The King’s Arms in Shouldham. | am
emailing you in regards to the location plan submitted. As this is an application to vary a
condition, a location plan is not required and therefore | have disregarded the location plan as
part of this application. As it stands the only thing outstanding is the fee which for a variation of
condition is £234. See the sent invalid letter for ways that you can pay.

Kind Regards,
Luke BArch (Hons), Technical Support Officer

Email: borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk

Submit a planning application on-line: http://www plannlngpg rtal.gov.uk
Or via email: borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk or telephone 01553 616234.
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